July 8, 2013

Mr. Robinson,

I, Janet MacKinnon, am giving you notice that I will not work Sunday's as a janitor after the 28th of July. I have worked Sunday's for 20 years now and my body is telling me to slow up. It is getting harder to swing that mop.

I still plan on driving bus for a while longer. I still like dealing with the students and I am capable of driving bus. I will still work the Sunday's of July 14, 21, and the 28th, 2013.

It would be nice to have a full week-end off and I can be with my family more. I am just not getting any younger.

Thank You,

Janet MacKinnon

